



Wednesday Mar 3rd, 2021

Present – D Dunn/M Metcalfe/M Davidson/S Pickford/ACS/ R Slater/J Owen/T Jordan/S Rae/R McLean

Apologies – N Titchard/G Rose

Virtual meeting via Zoom – start 8-00

Went through minutes from last meeting all actions in place

No further actions coming off it

Notes –

Picky – Have we heard any news on health of Phil Young?

Group response not since we contacted in January – SP to drop a note to see how he is doing.

Golf reopening for play from 29 March

- Astbury moved already to Thursday 29thApril
 - Crewe Cancelled & replaced with Reddish Vale on Friday 2ndJuly
- New Season looks like...

Fri 16 th April	Conwy	(Russel Hollis Trophy)
Thur 29 th April	Astbury	(Jubilee Cup)
Fri 21 st May	Romiley	(Rose Bowl)
Fri 18 th June	Newcastle-U-Lyme	(Liberation Trophy)
Fri 2 nd July	Reddish Vale	(Memorial Cup)
Fri 23 July	Bolton Old inks	(Sharpy Shield)
Fri 20 Aug	Rochdale	(Summer Trophy)
Fri 17 th to Mon 20 th	Leeds	WEA
Fri 15 th Oct	Dunham Forest	Captain's Day
Discussed potential for Conwy.		

- Payment may well be upfront as we will not be able to meet after the round
- Dan to share costs
- Payment to bank details given by John Owen 1 week prior to day out or no play

Details of new season look will be sent to all on email, changed on website and FB Page for TAGGS. Costs and times will be confirmed by Dan nearer to the date of the day out.

WEA

Unfortunately, Steve Occleston has had to drop out of the group

Picky to consult who is next on subs bench for replacing Steve

Picky also to price up costs of potential for day out on the Thursday prior to WEA

FEES FOR WEA HAVE TO BE PAID IN FULL TO TAGGS ACCOUNT BY TAGGS MEETING JULY 7TH

Fantasy League- we now have 10-11 teams entered

Some team choices still need to be done

Discussed potential for lucky dip style choices

- maybe if someone is not forthcoming with names, they will be selected at random...

Foreign Tour to Cornwall

Rick still trying to sort out group booking

Potential for splitting hotel and golf costs as singular costs - may reduce overall costs

Rick & 50p to discuss potential

Plan is W/C 7th June Mon-Fri

Singles Cup Draw- delayed until we can meet up face/face.

Website- 50p has design - issues with transfer of data - may call upon members with IT skills above and beyond those of our secretary... will not be difficult.

Rob McLean- thanked the group once more on the donation of money from last year – and that his son has started a blog and he will send out a link for those wishing to follow etc...

Meeting Closed 9-22pm